Compliance with IACUC standards for animal protocols is crucially important in assuring our valuable research continues without interruption. In an effort to ensure that all labs using animal protocols are in compliance, the IACUC staff has agreed to conduct individual lab inspections for our department.  This is a pilot project that will help identify issues in our labs prior to normal inspections from IACUC or OLAW.  We need to be aware of the animal concerns and issues on campus.

There will be a brief meeting Thursday, September 2nd, in Lineberger Cancer Center from 8:30 A.M. to 9 A.M, ground floor Plaza Conference Room, 00-002.  The meeting will be a brief review of the inspections, along with some current major animal concerns and available training opportunities.  There will be time for questions.

The lab inspections will begin immediately after the meeting.  Please make sure the P.I. or the lab coordinator is available. You will receive next week the actual inspection form used by IACUC to help you prepare.  Each lab inspection should last about 15 minutes and all should be completed no later than Friday noon.  IACUC staff will present a report to the department identifying any issues that need to be addressed.

All individuals listed on, or who anticipate being on, animal protocols should attend this meeting.   Please email my assistant, Mary Wright, if you are unable to attend this meeting.  Mary_wright@med.unc.edu
Please reaffirm our commitment to the ethical use of animals in research and recognize the heightened awareness of concern about animal use on our campus. Please also remember the words of Thomas Jefferson, “The Price of Liberty is Eternal Vigilance.”

Thank you for participating in this very important project.  

Jim Anderson

